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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Please may I remind you of our school uniform. The wearing of school uniforms is compulsory 

and I will be monitoring and contacting parents of pupils who are NOT wearing 

correct uniform attire.   

 Our school uniform consists of:   PE Kit consists of: 

  

 Red Sweatshirt or Cardigan   White T-shirt 

 Grey Trousers or Skirt   Red / Black Shorts 

 White Polo Shirt    Black plimsolls for indoor use 

 Black Shoes     Trainers for outdoor use 

        Black / Grey Joggers 

  

 

The main reason for wearing a school uniform is to give children the feeling of belonging and 

to identify themselves with the school. It also eases the pressure that children can put on 

parents and on each other to provide the latest fashion in clothes and shoes. 

 

Uniforms with our school branded logo can be purchased directly from our supplier, ALR 

Embroidery which is based at 170 Thompson Street East, Darlington. Tel:  01325 240251 

  

 

 

 

 

Alternatively, you can try the uniform exchange programme, which offers items free of charge, 

which have been donated: subject to availability they are located in the Town Centre at 

Queen Street, which are open Monday, Wednesday and Fridays.   

Yours Faithfully  

Ms J Davidson  

 

Executive Headteacher 
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